

WEEKLY BULLETIN

WE 21/03/21



UPDATE:

This past week, we have continued to gather information on the delivery of goods inwards and rubbish collections.

The project photographer completed photographing the existing street and we will carry this out each month for the duration of the job to show the "before and after" and to record the progress.

Over the next week we will be putting up advanced signage to advise motorists of upcoming works and alternate routes.

We will also be continuing condition surveys over the coming week.

The sample area for the paving materials is being worked on currently.



Should you have any queries in relation to the works, please do not hesitate to contact our Project Manager or Public Liaison officer on the details below

If you would like to be included in communications from ShareRidge on this project, please send an email to: Limerickoconnellstreet@shareridge.ie

